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From: Laura Brown   
Sent: 2022/01/24 8:20 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Upcoming downtown Brampton project 

Good evening, 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposed development in downtown Brampton.  I am a 
resident in the Renaissance condos and will be directly affect by this development. 

How does the city plan to manage and accommodate the huge increase in traffic, congestion and parking 
needs in the downtown core? With 700 + rental units being built I will assume many of them will be families 
with children.  What schools and recreation centers will be available for this large increase in families? What is 
the environmental impact of this development? 

When is the proposed start date for construction on this development? 

Regards, 
Laura Brown 


